
As a long-time boat owner, I strongly oppose House Bill 2555.  This bill goes way too far in restricting the use of our river. A 4000lb 
limit would exclude a very high percentage of all tow-boats!  Boating has been a family activity which we have shared with countless 
other families and friends. These bills will effectively kick us off this public waterway or force us into dangerous congested areas of 
other bodies of water!


